
WESTERN ROAD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Southover High Street 
Lewes 
East Sussex BN7 1JB 
 
Telephone: 01273 473013 
Fax: 01273 470233 
 
Email: office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 
www: http://www.westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
 
Headteacher: Irèna Wooler 
head@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 
Deputy Headteacher: Rea Hamilton 
reahamilton@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Cake Sale in Aid of Relief Effort for the Australian Bushfires – Friday 31st January 2020 
 
We will be using the upcoming Australia Day (26th January) as a theme for some assemblies at school next 
week. We would like to also discuss the recent bushfires in Australia and raise money for the relief effort. 
We will be holding a cake sale to raise funds for the Victorian Bushfire Appeal Fund on Friday 31st January 
2020 from 3.30 – 4.00pm under the tarpaulin by the main school entrance. If you would like to donate a 
cake for the sale, please leave it with Mrs Winter in the office on the morning of Friday 31st January. As 
usual, please ensure all cakes are clearly labelled with any allergens. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Hamilton 
Deputy Headteacher 
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